
Dear Mr. Campo Baeza: 

 

It is my distinct honor and pleasure to inform you that you have been elected as 

an Honorary Fellow of the American Institute of Architects.  Please accept my 

profound congratulations. This is among the highest honors the AIA can bestow 

upon a colleague who has contributed significantly to architecture and society.  

News of your distinguished recognition as an Honorary Fellow will be issued by 

the AIA through news outlets across the globe and announcements in our own 

channels Friday, February 22, 2019. 

 

According to the AIA Bylaws, upon conferment of Honorary Fellowship, you are 

eligible to use the title Honorary Fellow, The American Institute of Architects, or 

the abbreviation “Hon. FAIA” after your name; no other abbreviations are 

permissible. The initials FAIA may not be used alone. Honorary Fellows may wear 

the red FAIA lapel pin, given to you at Convention, and begin using the “Hon. 

FAIA” designation immediately. 

 

You will receive your Honorary Fellowship and medal during the Investiture of 

Fellows and Honorary Fellows at the Smith Center for the Preforming Arts in Las 

Vegas, to be held at 2:30 p.m. on Friday, June 7, 2018.  AIA College of Fellows 

staff will soon provide you with full details for the Investiture Ceremony, and the 

many other events during our AIA Conference on Architecture 2019, held June 6-

8. 

 

Again, on behalf of the American Institute of Architects, the College of Fellows, 

and the Jury of Honorary Fellows, congratulations upon your extraordinary 

achievement.  I look forward to the pleasure and honor of meeting you. 

 

Sincerely, 

    
Jason Winters, AIA    Edward A. Vance, FAIA 

Secretary, AIA Board of Directors  Chancellor, College of Fellows 
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